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To whom this may concern,
I’m writing this letter regarding the proposed changes to the tree cleaning guidelines. My family (my wife
 Susan,3 boys and parents who are gearing themselves for retirement) live north of Roma but also have country
 near Wyandra.

The property at Roma has been selectively cleared into a very productive and environmentally conscious
 enterprise. This has been achieved through my Grandfather and fathers foresight and love for the land.

The property near Wyandra which was purchased by my father and I 15 years ago in which time we invested
 financially ,and  a lot of hard work ,to improve the production but keeping in mind the environmental impact.

The proposed changes will not only be financial burden but will undo all the environmental friendly work we
 have done.

With having three sons coming through my wife and I are very pessimistic about a rural future for them if these
 types of decisions are made. A broad scale blanket rule changes are totally wrong!!!!! There are a lot of people
 doing some very good things on the land and now they feel totally disheartened.

I just hope you realise that you are making a very big mistake!!!

Yours sincerely
Brad Cameron

Sent from my iPhone
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